
June 14, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for June 1, 2024 

 

The Bureau has extended the uncontrolled season through the weekend. This has left a little 
room in the Friant for Pixley to take water. We will be filling the system tomorrow and be able 
to serve water for Sunday. Please place your water orders for Sunday by tomorrow at 9:00 
a.m.. This will be for irrigation demand only. Also as a reminder, during this time there is a lot 
of variables and we could lose this water before we even get it. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Masters, 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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